865-588-9966 588-9989

NEUROPSYCHIATRY

January 12, 2010



Metropolitan Planning Commision City-County Bldg. STE: 403 Main St. Knoxville, TN. 37901

RE: D. Perkins MPC Requests

Dear Sirs:

I want it known that I am absolutely opposed to rezoning Mellen Ave. I have lived at 525 Mellen Ave. for 32 years. Mr. William Jones" letter of 01/08/2010 expresses my feelings very well.

Sequoiah Hills is one of Knoxville's jewels, and doing a horrible thing like allowing a change to multiple families rather than single family residnces would be a first step in starting a downhill slide. It would certainly cause a drop in home value.

Please do not make any changes in our status.

Sincerely.

Robert H. Gentry, M.D.

cc: Letter from Jones to Perkins